A-7-2017
From: MORRIS Richard L [mailto:richard.morris@hexagonsi.com]

Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 9:10 AM

Subject: RE: References ” D b l r, O”A L
Thank you for the update. The information for all the listed references is below. /”Fd‘m 770”

Suffolk County

Lt. Fred Webber
30 Yaphank Ave.
Yaphank, NY 11980

Westchester County
Mike Amico

4 Dana Road
Vathalla, NY 10595

Boston
Commissioner John Daley
1 Schroeder Plaza
Boston, MA 02120

Washington DC—0Office of Unified Communications
Teddy Kavaleri

2720 Martin Luther King Jr Ave

Washington DC 20032

MTA

Leonard Viviano

420 Lexington Avenue
&% Floor, Suite 615
New York, NY 10170

Richard L. Morris

Senior Divisional Counsel &
Director of Global Contracts
Hexagon Safety & Infrastructure
P1.256,730.8719 F 1.256.730.1048

E: richard.morris@hexagonsi.com

305 Intergraph Way
Madison, AL 35758

CONFIDENTIALITY

This e-mail message and any attachments therete, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein and may contain
legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail message, you are hereby notified
that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail message, and any atiachments thereto, is striclly prohibited. If you have
received this e-mail message in errer, please immediately notify me by telephone at (256} 730-8719 and permanently delete the
original and any copies of this email and any prints thereof,

ABSENT AN EXPRESS STATEMENT TO THE CONTRARY HEREINABOVE, THIS E-MAIL IS NOT INTENDED AS A
SUBSTITUTE FOR A WRITING. Notwithstanding the Uniform Electronic Transactions Act or the applicabllity of any other law of
similar substance and effect, absent an express statement to the contrary hereinabove, this e-mail message its contents, and any
attachments hereto are not intended to represent an offer or acceptance to enter into a contract and are not otherwise intended to
bind the sender, Intergraph Corporation {or any of ts subsidiaries), or any othar person or entity.



